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The Hempstead Public Schools public budget hearing was held in the high school auditorium, 201 
President Street, Hempstead, New York 11550.  The hearing began at approximately 7:10 P.M.  All of the 
Board Members were present.  The Superintendent of Schools and Administrative Cabinet Members were 
also present.  Ms. Sheena Burke, Principal of Jackson Annex and Mr. Gary Rush, gave a 
presentation/update for the elementary level schools.  Mr. James Clark, Assistant Superintendent for 
Secondary Curriculum and Instruction gave the secondary education update.  The budget presentation was 
presented by Mr. Calvin Wilson, Interim Business Manager.  There was no formal action taken at the 
budget presentation.  The presentation concluded at approximately 9:06 P.M.    
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: 
LaMont Johnson President 
Maribel Touré  Vice president 
JoAnn Simmons  Trustee 
Gwendolyn Jackson Trustee 
David B. Gates  Trustee 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Patricia Wright 
District Clerk  
 
 
 
 
 
 


